
 

 

From: action=advocacyai.com@mg.advocacyai.com on behalf of Donna-Marie Lynch 
To: DFPI Regulations 
Cc: Fairman, Peggy@DFPI 
Subject: PRO 01-21: Stand Up for Workers" Rights 
Date: Saturday, April 29, 2023 10:35:27 AM 

Dear Dept. of Financial Protection and Innovation, 

I strongly oppose PRO 01-21. Too much of our freedom has already been taken away and this 
rule will make it more difficult to handle our finances as we see fit. 
When times are tough and I need access to my pay, I don't want to be subjected to the 
expensive rates and fees of payday lenders. It's important that we keep solutions that allow us 
to access our earned wages without added costs. 
Please reject PRO 01-21 and safeguard workers' rights. 

Donna-Marie Lynch 
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